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Dear Families,          23rd July 2024 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be going ahead with our offer of an after-school care 
club starting on the 10th of September 2024. In a small school there are a number of logistical 
challenges, but we are sure the club will be a great success. 
 
As with any new initiative, the provision will have to be reviewed regularly and may be tweaked 
while we establish a club that works for the school and the families. 
 
The club is going to be led by Mrs Webb, who has previous experience, and she is very excited 
about different activities that can be provided. Initially there will be a range of activities including 
art and craft, games and physical activities outside. More information will be provided in 
September, but in the meantime, I can guarantee that the club will be full of fun. 
 
Our initial offer is as follows: 

• The club will run on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from the end of school until 
5.45pm. 

• The cost of the club will be £12.00 per child, per session 
• The club is open to all year groups from Reception to Year 6. 
• We will initially be offering a range of snacks. 
• Due to space and staffing, we can only initially offer 20 spaces. Obviously, we will look at 

the demand and may look to increase this. 
• Initially priority will be given to families booking all three days. 
• The club would need to be paid in advance with a commitment to one term at a time. 
• Unfortunately, there would be no refunds for sessions not attended, although if due to 

illness, we would be flexible on this. 
• If your child attends another after school club on the same day, such as choir or netball, 

both clubs will need to be paid for. 
 
We are excited to be offering this provision, but are also aware that it may need to be adapted in 
the future, so that we can provide the best provision for families and the school.  
 
Please click on the Google link attached to register your interest. This form will close at 12pm on 
Thursday 25th July and we will contact you on Friday to confirm whether or not you have a place 
and to advise you how to make payment. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr P. Garratty 
Head Teacher 


